
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 22, 2012 

 

 

Dear Parent and Guardians, 

 

  Today at the Burlington Township Middle School at Springside, we 

conducted a brief Lock Down drill from approximately 8:30 AM until 9:00 AM.  The 

Burlington Township Police Department and school administration conducted the drill.  .   

Students remained in classes.  There was no threat to students or staff safety at any time.  

As we indicated in our correspondence to you in September, periodic drills will continue. 

   

      Sincerely, 

 

     Larry Penny 

      Principal 

                                                                     

      Laura Sivon 

                                                                        Vice Principal 

 

      Regina Haley 

      Vice Principal  


